
 

Year 3 
  
This week in year three we have been learning about the 
author of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory: Roald Dahl.  We 
have been researching all about his life so that we can write a 
biography about him next week.  We had to watch a video 
about him and listen carefully as we watched so that we could 
make notes.  We will use these notes to write our sentences 
next week. 
  
In extended writing we continued our work on Charlie in the 
Chocolate Factory by writing shape poems.  We wrote shape 
poems in the shape of a boat to describe the journey along the 
chocolate river in the chocolate factory.  It was a really good 
chance for us to use lots of exciting language such as adjectives 
and similes. 
  
During our numeracy lessons we have been focusing on 
multiplication.  We have all learnt new methods of solving 
multiplication using lots of different resources to help us.  We 
then used our method to solve different problems such as 
would you rather questions or multiplication investigations. 
  
This week we have also continued our recorder lessons.  This 
was our fourth; we are all getting better at playing the notes in 
the right place as well as putting the rests in the correct place 
too! 
  
We are excited to continue our learning next week. 


